
From: Matt Harvey <> 
Sent: 28 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos Totnes included in the Neighbourhood Plan. 
 

Dear Totnes Town Councillors, 
 
I am writing to you today to express my support for Atmos Totnes being included in 
the Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
Having participated in the excellent consultation by Atmos and voted in the local 
referendum I have for some time been looking forward to Atmos developing the site 
and was horrified when I heard it had been sold. 
 
There is so much to commend the Atmos vision. It would be an asset to the 
community in so many ways. From the point of view of affordable housing, of jobs, of 
being an exemplar of low carbon footprint, and from my own perspective as a 
freelancer in the arts, could provide a much needed Arts Centre. 
 
In short, I believe Atmos Totnes should be included in the Neighbourhood Plan as it 
would be an absolute boon to the community. 
 
Kind regards 
 

Matt Harvey 


